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NOTE FROM THE CHAIR OF THE WORKING GROUP REGARDING
THE DOCUMENT TO BE PREPARED BY THE GENERAL SECRETARIAT
PURSUANT TO THE AGREEMENT REACHED AT THE JOINT MEETING 
OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL AND CEPCIDI
OF MAY 27, 2005

Washington, D.C., August    , 2005
Excellency,

I have the honor to address Your Excellency, in my capacity as Chair of the Working Group on the Social Charter of the Americas, to refer to the agreement reached by the Permanent Council and the Permanent Executive Committee of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CEPCIDI) on May 27, 2005 (document CP/SA. 1489/05).


The seventh point in that agreement establishes that “The General Secretariat will be responsible for preparing the document on which the Working Group’s discussions will be based. In preparing that document, the General Secretariat will draw upon drafts presented by the countries and any other documentation that may further the proposed aims, as established in resolution AG/RES. 2056 (XXXIV-O/04).”

In order for the General Secretariat to proceed to comply with the above-mentioned mandate, I would ask you kindly to send the Office of Education, Science, and Technology of the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development any contributions that Your Government wishes to present for preparation of the Draft Social Charter of the Americas.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Jorge Valero

Chair of the Working Group

on the Social Charter of the Americas
His/Her Excellency
Ambassador
Permanent Representative of    
to the Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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